St. Nicholas
Alumni

of Tolentine
Association

Dear Alumni:

I'm sure you are aware of the important role that St. Nicholas of
Tolentine School played in your life many years ago. As you know, we are a
parish parochial educational institution built on a strong heritage that
challenges students to high expectations in Christian values as well as in
academic areas. 'We strive to create a Christian educational environment that
is conducive to the spiritual, intellectual, social, emotional and physical growth
of each student. To reach their full potential as Christians in the community, it
is our intent, as an educational community, to empower our students through a
challenging curriculum and in a Catholic environment.

To reach our goals, and to continue making a difference in the (ives of
our children, we are asking for your assistance by making a pledge to our
annual campaign. Can we count on you to make a donation? Please be assured
that your contribution will be put to good use as we encourage and teach our
students to achieve their highest personal and academic potential.

Thank you for your consideration and continued support.

Yours truly,

“"Educating Our Future....One Student at a Time!”



